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3 RIVERSIDE AGGREGATE RECYCLING FACILITY (AN254-2014) 
 
This project was the first phase of a prudential borrowing scheme seeking to recycle construction 
aggregates, gully waste and street sweepings adjacent to the existing Riverside Recycling facilities. 
The first phase was to construct a 1.2 hectare hardstanding area out of recycled materials from the 
Dundee Waterfront works in which to store and process construction aggregates for reuse in Dundee 
City Council and other projects. 
 
With the approval of the Chief Executive, an offer was negotiated with Sir Robert McAlpine through 
the existing Dundee Central Waterfront Contract 4 - Infrastructure, SUDS Pond and Public Open 
Space Contract. 
 
Given the limited timescales available, the Chief Executive and the City Engineer, after consultation 
with the Convener and Spokespersons of the other Groups, accepted the offer from Sir Robert 
McAlpine.  The contract amount was for £104,242.45 which, together with allowances of £10,000 for 
City Engineers professional fees and £10,757.55 for contingencies, make a total expenditure of 
£125,000. 
 
The Director of Corporate Services has confirmed that these costs can be met from Prudential 
Borrowing. 
 
Committee is asked to note the foregoing for information. 
 


